
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement of Distributed Computer 
Systems Consultant Darla Bradley. Darla began her career working for the 
Division of State Fire Marshal, and later with the Division of Investigative 
and Forensic Services in 2007.  
 
During her tenure at DFS, Darla has been the primary administrator for 
the Bureau of Fire, Arson and Explosives ACISS and SmartCOP programs.   
Darla was instrumental in the merging of the ACISS reporting system from 
a dos-based system into the current merged reporting system and the 
integration of the Bureau of Fire, Arson and Explosives into the SmartCOP 
platform with other state agencies.    
 
In addition to these functions, Darla has provided countless hours of 
service to maintaining the agency's hardware and software inventory.  
She has been a key person in the DIFS Tech Support Office.   
 
Darla has always been customer service oriented and has demonstrated 
this by ensuring personnel had access at any time of the day. Her pride in 
keeping the IT systems available, as well as operational, is very evident in 
the Division's continued success.  Her ability to do this was built through 
her desire to develop and maintain both internal and external 
relationships.      
  
Darla has always been very active in bowling, traveling to the beach and 
visiting Canada.  Now she will have time to do more with all three.  
 
Darla, thank you so much for your willingness to serve the 
Department for the last fourteen years.  The friendships you have 
built and the people you have served are truly a testimony to who 
you are.  You will be dearly missed!   

Distributed Computer Systems Consultant  
Darla Bradley 

DIFS thanks Darla for her dedication, 
service, and effort in the fight against 

fire and arson. 


